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December 2015 

 

Dear Friend of Pennsylvania Youth Ballet, 
 

As we enter into our 58th year of dance education at the Ballet Guild of the Lehigh 
Valley & Pennsylvania Youth Ballet (“PYB”), and prepare for our 47th annual produc-
tion of The Nutcracker, we would like to extend our deepest gratitude to our past, 
current, and future “partners”.  Your support plays an essential role in the ongoing 
growth and development of the Pennsylvania Youth Ballet.  Some of the highlights of 
this past year, funded in large part by our “partners”, include: 

Our Nutcracker 2014 production 
with a live orchestra and children’s 
choir, enjoyed record attendance 

with a sold-out performance  
on Sunday and four sold-out  

performances for area  
school students.  

Our Boys Dance Free!  
program was established  
and is thriving, together  
with many need-based  

scholarships for  
deserving students.  

Our spring performance of the 
full length ballet, Cinderella, at 
Zoellner Arts Center enjoyed a 

sell-out crowd with a lovely  
Cinderella’s Ball event for  
children and community.  

Our Summer Dance Intensive enjoyed record enrollment, with students taught by PYB 
faculty as well as notable teachers Tim Fox, Peter Merz, Juan Carlos Penuela, Kate 
Kastelnik and Aynsley Inglis. 



PYB students auditioned and were accepted into excellent Summer Dance Intensives such as  Boston Ballet, 
Carolina Ballet, Central PA Youth Ballet, Complexions, Miami City Ballet, and Suzanne Farrell Ballet.  

Three PYB students competed with classical variations in the Youth America Grand Prix 2015 semi-finals in 
Pittsburgh, two of whom placed in the top 12 and top 24 in Contemporary and Classical variations. 

Two PYB students were nominated at the local Freddy Awards as featured dancers in their high school mu-
sical productions. 

A new Nutcracker television commercial and student interview segment was developed, thanks to the col-
laboration with our longstanding sponsor RCN. 

Our PYB Performing Company, consisting of approximately 20 intermediate and advanced students, per-
formed at community venues such as the Moravian College Dance Concert, Moravian Early Music Ensem-
bles Concert, Moravian Academy Country Fair, Downtown Bethlehem Association Events, Sands Bethlehem 
Holiday Events, and Dream Come True telethon. 

We are delighted to welcome Lauren Fadeley and Francis Veyette, Principal Dancers with The Pennsylvania 
Ballet as our guest artists for the Nutcracker 2015.  Our 47th annual production will be seen by nearly 4,000 
area school students at free or reduced ticket prices and 3,000 public patrons, with live orchestra and chil-
dren’s choir conducted by Lehigh University’s Eugene Albulescu. 

We have many exciting events scheduled for 2016. In March, Pennsylvania Youth Ballet dancers will perform 
Petrushka with the Allentown Symphony. In June, the PYB will perform Carnival of the Animals and Vi-
valdi’s Four Seasons, two family-friendly ballets featuring PYB company members, at Zoellner Arts Center, 
Lehigh University. These performances will be accompanied by live music with conductor, Eugene Albulescu, 
for school students and public audiences.  

We are encouraged and pleased by the progress we have made during the last year, yet there is so much 
more we hope to do.  We need your support to continue these programs, performances and improvements, 
but also to pay for many of the things that will enhance the quality of the school and company: live music, 
sets and costumes, need and merit-based scholarships, world-class guest artists’ salaries, master class teach-
ers’ fees, live performances for area school students.  We hope you will choose to άBe A Partnerέ with us by 
completing the enclosed card or donating online, either as a new or returning supporter of the ballet. 

In closing, I would like to share with you part of a letter we received from a teacher at one of the Title I 
schools attending The Nutcracker: 

άThank you very much for the tickets to the Nutcracker. Most of the students I work with live in pov-
erty, seeing only the bad in the world. Many life experiences and neighborhood experiences we take 
for granted are not experienced by them. They were mesmerized by the performance – a lifetime 
memory, I am sure. My deepest gratitude is sent to you for letting them experience a part of our 
world.έ 

 

Gratefully,  

A very successful Open House 
event was held for the  

community in November,  
allowing a backstage peek at 

Nutcracker rehearsals  
and classes.  

Jennifer L. Altemose, President, Board of Directors 


